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23 April 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
As we continue to navigate our way through the ever-changing picture of COVID, I want to 
thank you for your continued support. 
 
It has been so good to welcome back all our children and young people and I am very 
proud at how well they have settled back into school. 
 
We recently interviewed for the Primary DHT and the Complex DHT.  I am delighted to let 
you know that Jennifer Gray and Phoebe Green were both successful at interview.  We 
wish them every success in their posts. 
 
We continue to follow COVID guidelines within the school, however as we move into level 
3, we are preparing to give our pupils more opportunities both within the school and out 
in the community.  We will keep you informed of any changes that we make. 
 
It has been a tough year, but I hope we are beginning to see some light at the end of the 
tunnel. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Michelle Welsh 
Head Teacher 
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